
 

Gibraltar Parliament  •  156 Main Street  •  Gibraltar GX11 1AA 

t +350 20078420    f +350 20042849    e parliament@parliament.gi    w www.parliament.gi 

 

 
12 October, 2016 

 

 
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF MOTION 
 
The Hon D A Feetham has given notice on 12th October 2016 that he proposes to move the 
following motion at the next meeting of Parliament: 
 
 
“THIS HOUSE  

NOTES that there are no overriding advantages for single-sex schools on educational grounds.  

Acknowledges that there is a compelling case for the view that co-education provides a more 

realistic way of educating and training young people to take their places naturally in the wider 

community of men and women.  

Acknowledges that education and ways to improve it, must always remain at the top of the 

political agenda in this community and debate on these issues is important. 

AND calls on the Government to generate that debate by undertaking a consultation exercise 

with teachers, the unions, parents, students and other stakeholders to determine the views of the 

community on this issue.” 

 
  
 

 
 

 
Paul E Martinez 
Clerk to the Parliament 
 

  


